
07/07/2021 

MS Lisa Rahem 
9 / 61 Wyndora Avenue AVE 
Freshwater NSW 2096 
Freshbeginning18@gmail.com 

RE: DA2021/0744 - 50 Lawrence Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

Please Do Not allow or give approval for this development to proceed in our small village .. the 
last thing Freshwater needs is another block of units and more traffic jam . We’ve been already 
struggling in the last 5 years with many constructions in the area which had comprehensive 
impact on the community as well as small businesses on Lawrence street.This location in 
particular is the main entrance of Freshwater and a Titanic look building on this location is not 
appropriate especially when there are other Heritage buildings across the street. 
We strongly oppose this development. It’s totally out of character. 

Sent: 7/07/2021 7:20:28 PM
Subject: Online Submission


